www.blackarrowfac.org

Information for potential new members
visitors

We are a small, friendly field archery club that welcomes visitors and potential new members,
whether experienced or beginner, to our wood which is situated near Ashby de la Zouch. We
are a club that favours more traditional equipment; although we do allow all styles of bow that
comply with the N.F.A.S. rules. www.nfas.net

For anyone who wishes to sample field archery we offer our 'Archery Experience' which also
makes a great gift, or 'Taster Sessions' which are designed if you just want to have a go to see
if Archery is for you, details of both are on our website.

Those wishing to join the club will be asked to fill in an application for membership form, and
sign that they agree to abide by the club rules. On joining, members will be able to access the
members section of our website which includes copies of all club documents and other
interesting and useful items.

Our present annual club fees are -

£32.50 adults - £60.00 couple - £10.00 under16 (with parent/guardian)

Please note that whilst we welcome younger members, no person under 18 years will be
allowed at the club without a parent or guardian who must also be a club member.

Our club membership year runs from 1% October to 30™ September, fees will be due on the first
day of October each year.

Experienced club members are able to shoot at our wood 9am until dusk on Wednesdays,
Fridays, Saturdays and Sundays, also Bank Holiday Mondays. Sunday is traditionally the day
when clubs open shoots are held and there are frequent opportunities to attend one within easy
reach.

We are affiliated to the National Field Archery Society (N.F.A.S.), however, to attend at any
N.F.A.S. events, it is necessary for each archer to be an N.F.A.S. member, rules/details on
www.nfas.net (Currently, N.F.A.S. fees are £20 per year for adults and £10 for juniors).

Experienced archers who have current N.F.A.S. membership are allowed to shoot with our club
by prior arrangement — experienced archers who are not N.F.A.S. members will need to have a
basic safety check before they go onto our course, in all cases there is a charge of £2.50 per
archer per visit.

If you would like more information or wish to visit our wood, please contact us by using the
Contact Us section of our website www.blackarrowfac.org

In the public section of Documents and Downloads on our website, you will find club policies,
rules and other important documents. (On joining, members will be assigned a login for the
members’ section.)



